
 
 

 

 
 
May 10, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
TO:  CURRENT SERVICE LIST 
 
CALIFORNIA WATERFIX HEARING – RULING TO CANCEL HEARING DAYS AND DIRECT 
DWR TO RELEASE ADMINISTRATIVE DRAFT OF THE SUPPLEMENTAL 
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT TO SERVICE LIST 
 
The scheduled hearing days through June 29, 2018 are hereby cancelled.  We also direct the 
California Department of Water Resources (DWR) to share the administrative draft of the 
Environmental Impact Report/Environmental Impact Statement Supplement (EIR Supplement) 
with the service list when it becomes available as offered by DWR at the April 23, 2018 hearing.  
In the meantime, parties should prepare for rebuttal on all other topics, as we do not anticipate 
significant delay between our notice of rebuttal schedule and the due date for rebuttal exhibits.  
A ruling letter addressing outstanding procedural issues from the case-in-chief phase of Part 2 
is forthcoming.   
 
If you have any non-controversial, procedural questions about this ruling or other matters 
related to the California WaterFix Hearing, please contact the hearing team at 
CWFhearing@waterboards.ca.gov or (916) 319-0960. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:    ORIGINAL SIGNED BY: 
 
___________________________________ ___________________________________  
Felicia Marcus, State Water Board Chair  Tam M. Doduc, State Water Board Member  
WaterFix Project Co-Hearing Officer  WaterFix Project Co-Hearing Officer 

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/bay_delta/california_waterfix/service_list.html
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